
The Erasmus+ Teaching Mobility Visit at Istanbul Bilgi University of  Natia Shengelia, Associate 

Professor of the Faculty of Business Technologies   

As a result of the May 6, 2022 competition of the Erasmus+ Credit Mobility international 

project, Associate Professor Natia Shengelia of the Faculty of Business Technologies was 

invited to Istanbul Bilgi University (Turkey) in the spring semester of the 2021/2022 academic 

year (13.06.2022- 17.06.2022) to carry out academic activities. 

Within the framework of the project, Natia Shengelia delivered lectures on current issues of 

"Financial reporting and analysis, financial management, audit and taxes" and the impact of 

digitalization at the Faculty of Business of Bilgi University. 

Together with the professors of the business faculty of Bilgi University, it was planned to 

organize a joint online workshop for students of both universities in the next semester, as well 

as to work on the joint scientific publications and grants. 

In addition, within the framework of the above mentioned Erasmus+ project, the best teaching 

practices and experience of preparing local and international online programs at Bilgi 

University were shared, including in partnership with one of the American universities. 

 

  

 



 

 

          

  


